
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 6/27/2011 10:54:37 AM 
To: 'Clanon, Paul' (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: mlc@cpuc.ca.gov (mlc@cpuc.ca.gov); Anna-Marie Madrigal (anna-

marie.madrigal@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Wednesday Afternoon Briefing ? 

From: Clanon, Paul [mailto:paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Monday, June 27, 2011 10:53 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Cc: mlc@cpuc.ca.gov; Anna-Marie Madrigal 
Subject: Re: Wednesday Afternoon Briefing ? 

Yes please. 

On Jun 27, 2011, at 1:35 PM, "Cherry, Brian K" <6KC7@pge.coM> wrote: 

We will be filing the Pipeline Class Location Report on Thursday. Given 
that there may be operational impacts, would you like a briefing on it ? 
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